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Monday 28 September 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As we move further into the term I am writing to you again with some further updates. I have very pleased with how 
all the children have settled back into the routines of the new term and are adhering to our new safety prodecures.  

We welcomed back our Year 10 students on Tuesday and have enjoyed having the school full again. Year 11 have been 
taking part in some catch up sessions before and after school which have been extremely well attended; it is good to 
witness that the routines for learning have been established quickly. 

 

NHS Covid-19 App for Students  

This week we received detail from the government, on its new test and trace initiative, specifically for students in years 
11, 12 and 13. The app allows people to report symptoms, order a coronavirus test, check in to venues by scanning a 
QR code and it helps the NHS trace invidivuals that have coronavirus. For more details, please see: 
https://covid19.nhs.uk/pdf/introducing-the-app.pdf.  

 

Year 6 Virtual Open Evening – Tuesday 29th September 

I hope that most of you are aware that tomorrow evening I will be delivering a live address at 5pm online to officially 
start our Year 6 Virtual Open Evening for students joining us in September 2021. To access this, parents of year 6 pupils 
will need to register in advance, so please see the detail on our social media or homepage of our website or follow this 
link: https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_KDHj2LShQLq7uc9I6_bxeA and enter your details to secure a place.  

 

COVID-19 Addendum to Behaviour Policy 

May I ask that you make sure you and your child(ren) are fully aware of the behaviour expectations as laid out in the 
Covid-19 Addendum to our Behvaviour policy: https://www.montsaye.northants.sch.uk/assets/Uploads/Behaviour-
Policy-COVID-Addendum-Aug2020.pdf. These adaptations have been made for everyone’s safety and it is crucial that 
we all follow them. I would also like to remind you to esure that your child has a mask with them and that it is 
secured in a plastic zip lock bag and worn in all communal areas. 

 

Thanks again for all your overwhelming support, 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 

Mrs Gabbi 
Principal  
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